
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

    THE PAW PRINT   

 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Longleaf Families,  

As we head into these last weeks of school, I would like to encourage 

our students to keep pushing forward and continuing to do their best.  

FSA testing for grades 3-6 will be coming the first week of May and I 

want to encourage plenty of rest and good attendance.  I am so proud 

of the many accomplishments we have had, and I look forward to a 

great ending to the school year!  A BIG thanks to our parents/guardians 

for your continued support and helping us achieve our goals.  

Respectfully, 

Principal Sherburne 
 

 

 
School Advisory Council Update 
 

In April, the School Advisory Council held the last meeting of the school year, 

adopted new bylaws, and voted in officers for the 2022-23 school year. SAC officers 

assuming the new positions on July 1, 2022, are Ms. Kledzik, Media Specialist and Ms. 

Ruth Singer, parent, as co-chairs, Ms. Farah Shakoorian as treasurer, and Ms. Jess 

Hopkins as secretary. The first SAC meeting of the upcoming school year is scheduled 

for August 24 at 4:15 PM in the media center. The Longleaf community is welcome to 

attend.  

 

Mr. Jason Sherburne, Principal    Mr. Rick Dillon, Assistant Principal 
 

May 2022 

 

 

 



 
 

 

for FSA 2022               
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
State Testing (FSA) will begin the week of April 4th -7th for students in Grades 3-6.   It is important 

that your child is in school during the mandated FSA Testing window.  Below you will find the 

testing dates by grade level for planning purposes.  Since testing takes place primarily during the 

morning time, it would be greatly appreciated if you could schedule any appointments for the 

afternoon or on a different day.   Thank you in advance!  Your flexibility and cooperation are 

truly appreciated! 
 

GRADE 3 
•ELA Session 1- Tuesday, April 5, 2022,  •MATH Session 1- Thursday, May 5, 2022  

•ELA Session 2- Wednesday, April 6, 2022,   •MATH Session 2- Friday, May 6, 2022   

GRADE 4 
•WRITING - Thursday, April 7, 2022,   •MATH Session 1- Thursday, May 5, 2022 

       •MATH Session 2- Friday, May 6, 2022 

•ELA Session 1- Tuesday, May 3, 2022   

•ELA Session 2- Wednesday, May 4, 2022   

GRADE 5 
•WRITING - WRITING - Thursday, April 7, 2022, •MATH Session 1- Thursday, May 5, 2022 

       •MATH Session 2- Friday, May 6, 2022 
  

•ELA Session 1- Tuesday, May 3, 2022   

•ELA Session 2- Wednesday, May 4, 2022  

•SCIENCE Session 1- Monday, May 16, 2022,

 •SCIENCE Session 2- Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

GRADE 6 

•WRITING - Thursday, April 7, 2022,    •MATH Session 1- Thursday, May 5, 2022 

        •MATH Session 2- Friday, May 6, 2022 

•ELA Session 1- Tuesday, May 3, 2022   

•ELA Session 2- Wednesday, May 4, 2022   Tips You Should Do the Night Before the FSA… 

1. Go to bed early and get a good night’s sleep 

2. Eat a healthy breakfast 

3. Arrive to school early 

4. Think positive thoughts 

5. Do your personal best 



 
 

 

MAY CALENDAR 
 

MAY 2 • New and Renewal Educational Location Option (ELO) Applications  

       for Elementary Schools Opens 

MAY 3-6 • FSA TESTING FOR STUDENTS GRADES 3-6  

May 4 • PTO Meeting 5:30pm in Media Center 

MAY 9-MAY 13 • Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week  

May 16 • PTO Fall Festival Planning Committee Meeting 3pm  
         Media Center (RSVP Please) 

MAY 16-17 • FSA TESTING FOR GRADE 5 

MAY 24-26 • Exam Days/Early Dismissal 

MAY 26 • End of Second Semester/Last Day for Students 

MAY 26 • Elementary Report Cards Issued 

MAY 27 • Post Planning/Last Day for Teachers  

 

 

Education Location Option (ELO)  
 
ELO is an open enrollment process for K-12th grade students enabling 
the selection of school located outside of the family's residential zoned 
school of attendance. New and Renewal Education Location Option 
(ELO) for Elementary Schools application window is from May 2-June 
3, 2022, for students entering K-6th grade in the 2022-2023 school 
year. See FAQ's and Terms and Conditions. 
For more information, please visit our open enrollment website by 
clicking HERE.  

 
 

Survey for Parents of Students with Disabilities 
 

The ESE Parent Survey provides families with PreK - 12th grade students an opportunity to provide 

feedback to the district regarding schools' facilitation of parent involvement as a means of improving 

services and results for students with disabilities. The window this year has been extended to June 

30, 2022. Please use this link: https://www.esesurvey.com to complete the survey. 

 Parents will be asked to select their child's school district, school name, and enter their child's 

grade and date of birth. All information given by the parent on the survey will be kept 

confidential and will not be linked to student or parent individually identifiable data. 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/13572
https://www.brevardschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=2381
https://www.esesurvey.com/


 
 

 

From the Cafeteria 
 

Thank you all for a SUPER year and supporting the Longleaf 

Cafeteria. Just a reminder we do have lots of options for end of 

year party treats. Please call or email me with any questions.  

We look forward to seeing you in August.  

Have a GREAT summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Longleaf has a new PTO organization and we are gearing up for membership in the fall. If you 
have a talent and the time, we would love to have help in planning a Fall Festival for 
Longleaf.  If you are interested, come join us May 16, 2021, at 3pm in the Media Center.  
RSVP to bobcatpto4290@gmail.com 
 

 PTO Meeting May 4 5:30pm in Media Center 
 PTO Fall Festival Planning Committee Meeting May 16 3pm in Media Center.  

 

Don't forget to check out the most recent PTO update that was emailed and posted on 
Facebook. 
 
 
 

   

Longleaf Facebook Page 

Did you know the Longleaf Facebook page is kept up to date sharing upcoming events as well 

as a peek into the fun at Longleaf? Check out our Bobcats at: 

https://www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS 

Contact Us 

Office 321-242-4700 • Fax 321-242-4708 • Address 4290 N Wickham Rd, Melbourne FL 

 

Website:  http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes 

mailto:bobcatpto4290@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS
http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes


 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

PLEASE HELP SUPPORT THE BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 

KINDERGARETEN REGISTRATION GOING ON NOW 
Register Today! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 


